
 

 

Permission for Use of Photographs and Recorded Images 

Prescot & Odyssey CC recognises the need to ensure the welfare and 

safety of all Young Players in Cricket. Part of this commitment is that we 

will not permit photographs, video images or other images of Young 

Players to be taken or used without the consent of the Parent/Guardian and 

the Young Player.  Prescot & Odyssey CC follows the guidance issued in 

‘Safe Hands-Welfare of Young People in Cricket’ on the use of images of 

Young Players which is available http://www.ecb.co.uk/safehands.  

Prescot & Odyssey CC will take steps to ensure that any images are used 

solely for the purpose they are intended, which are the promotion and 

celebration of cricketing activities and the aid of coaching.  
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